

St Alphege CE Infant School Newsletter 14, 16th December 2022







Music of the Month:- Music for Advent and Christmas
Value for this term - Love





In recent weeks children have put on some wonderful events such as Christingle - Year I, Year 2 - Christmas show, Reception and nursery nativities, Junior school – carol service. It has been a privilege to see these and I am very grateful for all the hard work that staff put in to ensure that these run so smoothly. It has also been a joy that children have been able to go to the pantomime again this year and I would like to thank the FSAS for supporting this so generously. I will be writing to parents and carers separately about my leaving but in my very last newsletter item I wanted to express how much I hope you have a joyful and restful Christmas with your loved ones. My sincere wishes for a happy and prosperous New Year too.

Mr Morrissey Executive Head Teacher

Thank you for your support on festive jumper day on Thursday. We raised £180 at the Infant School which will be donated to Save the Children.



Thank you very much for all the lovely thoughtful gifts that have been sent into school. We wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.



School Calendar

- Wednesday 4th January Children return to school
- Please remember there is No parking at the OBH car park for school events

Inset Days for this Academic year

Tues 3rd January 23 Mon 24th July 23 Tues 25th July 23

Term dates are advertised on the Solihull Council

Guidance for Notifying Parents of Emergency School Closures



Check Solihull MBC website: www.solihull.gov.uk



Tune in to local radio stations who will broadcast information about which schools are closed:

FREE 96.4 FM, , HEART FM 100.7 FM

RADIO WM 95.6 FM

6am onwards

Phone Solihull
Connect
0121 704 6000

Open at 8.15 am but a pre-recorded message will be posted prior to this if all schools are closed.

	Weekly Awards ~ 9th December2022						
I	Lexi Mortimer	Eisaah Siddiq	Sochikaima Chimezie				
Y 2	Emmi Jones	Jamie Hung	Luciana Mantilla Calderon				

School will also endeavour to update parents via the school Twitter feed and Parentpay communication system. PLEASE ensure your contact details are up to date, by logging into your Parentpay account.

Clubs Commencing Wednesday 4th January 2023

There is NO parental vehicle access on school grounds at anytime

W			Martial Arts Finish 4.15pm Year 1 & Year 2	
T h	Dance and Gymnastic Club 8am-8.45am All Years			
Fr			Footiebugs Finish 4.30pm	

School Fund

Thank you to all parents who have contributed to the school fund, we ask that if you have not yet done so, you consider donating to the school fund. We are looking for a voluntary contribution per family of £15 payable in the first half term (this equates to £5 per term). Payments can be made using the Parent Pay system.

Reminder Reception Applications for September 2023

Applications should be made to Solihull
Council by 15th January 2023 and
supplementary
supporting religious forms are due back to
the school by 9am



Reminder deadline to apply via SMBC admissions portal for Junior School place is 15th January 2022. NO additional Supplementary Supporting Religious Form is needed.

https://www.solihull.gov.uk/ Schools-and-learning/Schooladmissions

Reminder

Parents please do not bring coffee cups into church when attending a service

Autumn Cups Awarded

Congratulations to the following Recipients Mathematics Cup - Jack Hutton

Art Cup - Joel Kadembo

St Alphege Girl - Eva Ballard-Prest

Endeavour Cup - Apoorva Kale

Sunshine Cup - Olivia Plummer

Music Cup - Jamie Hung

Literacy Cup - Celine Li

Courtesy Cup - Lucianna Mantilla Calderon

St Alphege Boy - Max Dunbar

Good Listening Cup - Atticus Wei

P.E Cup - Erika Weston

Office Information

Office hours
8.30am-3.45pm
Did you know?
There is a secure letterbox positioned to the right of the door for posting letters to school.

Telephone 0121 705 0443
E-mail officeinf@stalphege.solihull.sch.uk
Website http://www.stalphege.solihull.sch.uk/

